
 

 

Missoula County COVID-19 Data  

As of August 24, 2020 

 

Cases remain stable at this time. We are keeping a close eye on case data as the 
University returned last Wednesday, August 19 and many other Missoula County 
schools return to school this week. Our weekly positivity rate is 3.05%, down from 
4.77% the week before. And our rolling 14-day Rt is just below 1 (which is good!!). 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Sources of exposure in our current active cases show that majority of exposure is 
being a contact to a confirmed case.  

 

 


